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Thursday, July 15, 2021 
 

 
Subject: Opinion Posted in the July, 2021 Community Newsletter 

 
 

Dear LGBTQ+ Community, 

On behalf of the Municipality of Markstay-Warren, I sincerely regret you were offended by 

the anonymous opinion expressed in the July, 2021 newsletter regarding the PRIDE month 

celebration article published in the June 2021 article. 

Although it is one person’s opinion as suggested in the article, it does not necessarily reflect 

the views and opinions of any staff or Council of the Municipality of Markstay-Warren. We 

take pride in our community’s diversity. We will be reviewing our publishing guidelines for 

the newsletter to ensure situations like this may be avoided in the future. 

  

Sincerely, 

 
                                                                  
_____________________________   
Rheal Forgette - CAO/Clerk 
Municipality of Markstay-Warren 
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